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October 24, 2019 
 
Dear families, 
 
As you may be aware, there was an incident in the community yesterday evening. Hamilton 
Police Service are investigating. We would like to make you aware that this incident did not 
take place on school property as has been reported through the media or online.  
 
We know that this incident may be upsetting to some students and if that is the case, we are 
hopeful that you or your child(ren) will reach out to school staff for support.  
 
Student safety is of the utmost importance at our school. If you have any questions, please 
contact our school at 905-383-3377.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Beth Woof 
Principal 
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